
  

  

Dear Parents and Fifth Graders,  

My name is Mrs. Stacy Pratt and I am so excited to introduce myself as your 5th grade 

teacher.  I am looking forward to a successful and productive school year with you.  

There is so much to learn and I am anxious to get started!  Fifth grade is the first 

stepping-stone to Junior High and there is much to learn and do.  I believe we will 

have a great year and I can’t wait to get to know you and your parents.    

I would like to tell you a little about myself.  I was born in Ohio and have a small 

(LARGE) obsession with anything Ohio related, especially The Ohio State Buckeyes 

and the Cincinnati Bengals!  I have a younger sister and brother.  My sister still lives in 

Wisconsin and my brother is the Defensive Coordinator at Illinois State University.   

When I was 6, I moved to a small town in Wisconsin.  I am a graduate of the University 

of Wisconsin-Stevens Point.  I moved to Arizona in 2001 and I have been teaching since 

2001.  I have been at Fulton since 2008.  Currently I reside in the town of Gilbert with 

my husband, Steve.  We have been married since 2005.  We have three wonderful 

children David, Megan, Joelle, a Beagle mix dog named Patches, and a bearded dragon 

named Thor.  Thor lives in the classroom with us.  David is going into his 4th year at 

ASU and Megan is going into her 2nd year at ASU.  Our daughter Joelle is going to be 

in sixth grade at Fulton and Patches is a stay at home dog! Thor is repeating 5th grade 

again next year for the 4th year in a row.     

In my spare time, I enjoy reading, watching movies with my family, and playing with 

my dog.  I have also become a little crafty as of late and enjoy doing little things around 

my house to make it more personalized.  Pinterest is my favorite website!!    

Meet the Teacher is Thursday, July 18th from 5:00-6:00pm.  5th grade is also doing 

Curriculum Night the same day.  We will have 2 sessions.  The sessions will be from 

6:00-6:30 and 6:30-7:00. I am inviting you to stop by room C7 and introduce yourself.  

This will be a great opportunity to get acquainted with our classroom, reconnect with 

friends, meet Thor and meet me!  You will find a supply list that has some of the basic 

supplies that will be needed in fifth grade. Please feel free to bring your supplies to 

Meet the Teacher.  I am looking forward to a successful and fun year!  
    

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Stacy Pratt  



C7 Classroom Supplies  

Suggested items to bring to school:   

□ 10 two pocket PLASTIC folders (5 colors- 2 of each color) 

□ Paper towel and toilet paper rolls for a STEM project 

□ 4 Composition Books- college ruled   

□ 2 colored pens  

□ 2 black pens  

□ Markers and colored pencils  

□ Highlighters (any color)  

□ Loose-leaf lined paper- college ruled  

□ Ticonderoga pencils and pencil top erasers  

□ Small pencil pouch 

□ 4 Glue sticks  

□ Scissors  

□ Dry Erase markers  

 

C7 Classroom Donation List:  

□ Kleenex (we go through a lot!)  

□ More Ticonderoga pencils 

□ Pencil top erasers 

□ Aloe hand sanitizer 

□  College ruled paper 

□ Black sharpies 

□ Earbuds for computers  

□ Colored pens  

Feel free to bring your supplies to Meet the Teacher 



Fifth Grade Shirts! 
It is time to order our 2019-2020 5th grade T-shirts!!  The shirts are $12.00.  

Please return this order form to your teacher at Meet the Teacher.   

 
$12.00 CASH ONLY PLEASE                       Orders due by July 26th    

 
Child’s Name____________________________Teacher’s Name____________ 
 

Shirt sizes run small.  Please circle size(s): 
 

             Youth:          M           L         
 

           Adult:           S   M  L        XL      2X     3X 


